
Thank you for the opportunity to provide feedback on the Stibnite Gold Project as part of the 

National Environmental Policy Act. I believe the project can help stop America's import reliance on 

antimony and address legacy impacts in the historic Stibnite Mining District. I hope my letter will 

help as you evaluate the recently published SDEIS. 

Perpetua Resources made a lot of improvements to its plan after the last comment period. The 

community's feedback made the Stibnite Gold Project better. In fact, regulators identified Perpetua's 

plan as their preferred alternative in the SDEIS. This is a big deal and signals that regulators believe 

Perpetua can safely mine the site and limit its impact on the environment and surrounding 

communities. We need the minerals from this project. Now that Perpetua has eliminated the need 

for long-term water treatment, improved water temperatures on site and reduced the size of the 

project, the Stibnite Gold Project should move forward. 

After reading my letter, I hope you can see why you should permit the Stibnite Gold Project. This 

project is a good thing for Idaho, helps decrease America's dependence on foreign countries for a 

critical mineral and cleans up the environment. The company also continued to refine its plan in 

response to the permitting process, so it has the smallest footprint possible and results in improved 

water quality conditions on site. 

Being concerned about the environment is a good thing. Taking action to correct the negative 

impacts by former historical mining operations is a great thing. Perpetua has demonstrated the 

ability and expertise to extract needed minerals while improving water quality and fish habitat. This 

company has proved that they are trustworthy and should be greenlighted in the permit process. 

Larry Zumwalt 


